
 

 

 

Date: 3rd December, 2022 

Dear Dr Dominique-Marie Votion, 

We are delighted to inform you that the Credentials Committee of the European College 

of Veterinary Sports Medicine and Rehabilitation has approved your application to be 

recognised ‘de Facto’ Diplomate.  

You are now entitled to use the title Diplomate of the European College of Veterinary 

Sports Medicine and Rehabilitation (Equine) (Dipl. ECVSMR). You are entitled to be 

awarded by the European Board of Veterinary Specialisation the title of European 

Veterinary Specialist in Sports Medicine and Rehabilitation, assuming that you are not 

already a specialist in another field. 

You will be expected to pay an annual retention fee, which is currently €375.  

Please read carefully the ECVSMR Constitution and the Bylaws as presented on our 

homepage, so that you are aware of your obligations to the College.  

You will be expected to contribute significantly to the running of the College and especially 

to provide questions for the ECVSMR examination. 

Recertification will be required every five years after admission to the College.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Maarten Oosterlinck,    Jean-Marie Denoix  

President of the ECVSMR   Chair of the Credential Committee 

 


